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SPI issues traffic management plan for Walk for Women

South Padre Island, TX, October 10, 2025: South Padre Island is excited to welcome Walk
for Women which is scheduled for Sunday, Oct. 12, 2025. The event will begin at 10 a.m.
at the South Padre Island Convention Center and end at Louie’s Backyard.

“Public Safety as always, is our primary focus,” said Claudine O’Carroll, Police Chief. “Our
goal is to ensure everyone stays safe and has a great time.”

Traffic delays should be expected before and after the event; however, the City will work
to mitigate this while ensuring safe travel. Traffic cones will be placed on the roadway to
direct traffic movement and minimize delays.

Traffic control and participant travel plans are as follows:

Participants
1. Will start at the South Padre Island Convention Center and will walk south to
West Amberjack Street using the outside shoulder lane.

2. From West Amberjack Street, participants will continue south to Ling Street and
Laguna Boulevard.

3. From Laguna Boulevard, participants will end at Louie’s Backyard.

Vehicles
1. There will be a partial closure from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. on Park Road 100
outside lane/shoulder lane from Orca Circle Drive up to Amberjack Street for
southbound traffic.
2. All southbound vehicle traffic will be directed to the inside lane.
3. Northbound traffic will remain unobstructed.



